
What is this workshop about? 
This workshop meets for 2 weeks in the afternoons to give current high school students an 
introduction to securing computers against cyber attack. Open to current 9th through 12th graders. 

Where is it? 
The course will be taught in-person at APL STEM 
facilities located at 11091 Johns Hopkins Road,  
Laurel, MD 20723 

How do I apply? 
Apply online at https://www.hscybersecurity.org 
Applications and letters of recommendation due by March 1, 2024 
Selection will be announced via email on March 4, 2024 

Teacher recommendations can be sent via: https://forms.gle/ms1NxLsdCSMMY5Ab6  

High School Cyber Security Workshop 
July 22- Aug 2, 2024 Weekdays 

4:00-6:00 p.m

Apply online: 
https://www.hscybersecurity.org 

Questions?  
Email applications@hscybersecurity.org
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